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June 14, 1971 

H. L. Prfce, Director of Regulation 

FAST FLUX TEST FACILITY, ACRS COMMENTS REGARDING TORNADO DESIGN 
REQUIREMENTS 

The Committee believes that the proposed 11 hardening11 of FFTF to 
resist a 150 mph tornado should be extended to give assurance 
that pl;ant features essential to safety, including the reactor 
contai,nment building, dump heat exchangers, and used fuel trans­
fer systems would not be damaged in the standard 300 mph tornado 
in such a way as to 1 e·ad to consequences in excess of the 10 CFR 
Part 100 guidelines. 

CC: P. A. Morris, DRL 
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/s/ R. F. Fraley 

R. F. Fraley 
Executive Secretary 


